Princess Chulabhorn Science High School Nakhon Si Thammarat
Subject : Implementation of the “No Gift Policy”
for Fiscal Year 2024

Princess Chulabhorn Science High School Nakhon Si Thammarat recognizes the
importance of promoting a strong company culture and establishing appropriate standards
and clear guidelines for personnel regarding the acceptance and giving of gifts or other forms
of benefits in connection with their work, in order to prevent actions that may be perceived
as inappropriate use of authority. This aligns with the government policy outlined in the
National Reform Plan for the prevention and control of corruption and unethical behavior.

This is to state the intention of the company to combat all forms of corruption
and to foster morality, ethical behavior, and integrity in its operations. We strive for
transparency in our activities and, therefore, wish to declare that Princess Chulabhorn Science
High School Nakhon Si Thammarat does not accept any gifts from government officials. All
executives and supervisors at all levels are expected to serve as positive role models by
ensuring that their subordinates act appropriately and strictly follow measures to prevent
corruption and misconduct.

This policy is hereby announced to all and must be strictly followed.

Announced on 1 July 2024

(Mr.Wichai Ratchathani)
Director of Princess Chulabhorn Science High School Nakhon Si Thammarat



